
National Science Foundation 
Graduate Research Fellowship Application Workshop 

Friday, October 5th 2012 
12:00pm-1:45pm 

Marley Bldg.  Conference Room 441H 
 

Learn more about the application process 
Learn how to write better essays 

Receive advice from a NSF GRFP recipient and 
UA NSF GRFP graduate application editor 

 
Stop by between 12:00pm – 1:45pm to 

strengthen your application 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you wish to have your application reviewed before 
the workshop please submit  your three essays  to  

Jen Sepulveda by October 3rd at midnight 
 

For questions email Jen Sepulveda at 
jsepulve@email.arizona.edu 
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